To:   Parents of 3rd-5th Graders

From:  _____ Staff

RE:  Online Testing Practice Site to access from home
There is an online practice site for the GMAS that would benefit your child as he/she prepares for the spring assessment. It will also help you understand the online testing even better.  WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO SIT DOWN AT THE COMPUTER WITH YOUR CHILD AND GO OVER THIS SITE TOGETHER.  The practice site does not focus on any certain grade level and will not assess student understanding. It will simply allow your child to practice with the online testing format and the many tools that are a part of it. To access the site, please follow these directions:

· Go to http://gaexperienceonline.com
· Click on the green checkmark Test Practice

· Find the green END OF GRADE spring main rectangle and click on the white words under it

· Click on the EOG Test Practice in the left corner of your screen

· Click on Standard Online Tools

· Click on Grades 3-5

· Sign in with the credentials that the next screen gives you

· Click Continue
· Click Grades 3-5 Practice Test

· Read over the several slides that tell you how to navigate the tools on the site.  

· Practice using the tools that go with the questions.  It is not important that you practice the actual questions unless you want to. They may not even be on your child’s grade level. Again, the purpose of this practice site is to become more familiar with the online version of testing and the many tools that are a part of it.

Practice as often as you can on this site so that your child will be more confident about it.  We will also be practicing at school.
